
OCC representatives participate in the National Bankers 
Association’s Annual Legislative and Regulatory Conference, held 
March 17 –

 
19, 2009, in Washington, DC.

The OCC continues to 
utilize National Bankers 
Association events as 
communications links to 
minority

 

banks.



Jennifer Kelly, OCC’s Senior Deputy Comptroller for Midsize and 
Community Bank Supervision, addresses conference attendees to 
update them on the agency’s latest efforts to support minority-

 owned national banks (MONBs) –
 

including the reissuance of the 
OCC policy statement on MONBs.



OCC representatives Donelle
 

Ward, Senior Advisor for Midsize and 
Community Bank Supervision (far left); and Glenda Cross, Senior 
Advisor for External Outreach and Minority Affairs (2nd

 

from the 
right) join Jennifer Kelly (center) and John Scroggins, President, 
CEO, CLO Unity National Bank (far right) to discuss current MONB

 matters.



Jennifer Kelly (center) and John Scroggins (2nd

 

from the left) meet 
with other conference attendees Tommy

 
Brooks,

 
Executive Vice 

President Unity National Bank (far left);
 

Stanley Weeks, Executive 
Vice President,

 
City National Bank of

 
New Jersey (2nd

 

from the 
right) ;

 
and  Raul Oseguera, Senior Vice President,

 
Special 

Projects/ Technology, City National Bank of New Jersey (far right).


	Slide Number 1
	Slide Number 2
	Slide Number 3
	Slide Number 4

